
To whom it may concern, 

 

I’m writing to ask your support for SB 808. This bill ensures that all babies born in Oregon will 

be tested for the life threatening conditions on the Recommended Uniform Screening Panel 

(RUSP) put out by the US Department of Health. 

 

The bill also sets up a Newborn Screening Committee to help make recommendations on 

improvements Oregon can make to our screening process. These improvements might include 

testing for some Secondary conditions and keeping the testing lab open on the weekend to make 

sure babies born on the weekend get their tests done more quickly. 

 

This bill will save the lives of our precious babies. Please support SB 808 

 

Penny FitzMaurice 

 


